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ABSTRACT 

The M7.0 earthquake that shook on the morning of November 30, 2018 was the largest 

event to impact southcentral Alaska since the 1964 Great Alaska Earthquake.  What have 

we learned in the days and weeks following the event?  This presentation is an effort to 

provide some answers from a geotechnical engineering perspective.   

An overview of the variation of shaking across Anchorage will set the stage for the 

damage observed.  Numerous accounts of liquefaction, lateral spreading, settlement, and 

ground failure will be summarized.  Initial thoughts on the impacts of this earthquake to 

engineering design and future planning will be presented.  If time allows, observations 

from a LiDAR changepoint detection analysis currently underway will be shown as well. 
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